
Stratum Group 
PO Box 2546, Bellingham, WA  98227 

Phone: (360) 714-9409 
 
June 15, 2018 
 
Diane Escobedo 
Department of Ecology 
3190 160th Avenue SE 
Bellevue, Washington 98008-5452 
 
Re: Groundwater Well Installation Update 

Cascade Laundry 
205 Prospect Street 
Whatcom County Parcel 380330111249 
Bellingham, Washington  98225 
Ecology FS ID:  21786898 

 
Dear Ms. Escobedo: 
 
Stratum Group would like to notify you that we have scheduled to install four shallow 
groundwater monitoring wells and three deep monitoring wells on the Cascade Laundry site on 
June 19-21, 2018.  The proposed locations of the wells match the well locations provided in the 
Remedial Investigation Work Plan (Stratum Group, 2016).  The proposed well locations are 
provided in the attached aerial photograph, for reference. 
 
In addition, we have begun communication with the City of Bellingham regarding potential 
installation of groundwater monitoring wells on the down gradient Maritime Heritage Park site 
(aka Holly Landfill), which is owned by the City.  The City has asked that we communicate with 
Lucy McInerney of Department of Ecology prior to installation of these wells. The locations of 
these wells will be partially determined by the water quality found in the deep wells on the 
Cascade Laundry site.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the well installation locations, please do not 
hesitate to contact us at (360) 714-9409. 
 
Sincerely, 
Stratum Group 
 

    
Kim Ninnemann, B.S., L.G.     
Licensed Geologist      
 
Attached: 
Proposed monitoring well location map 



 

 
Location of proposed groundwater monitoring wells on the Cascade Laundry property in 

Bellingham, Washington. 
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